
                                                                                                  

                                                                                                                       
 
 

 

 
 

11. Juli 2009 
 
To the attention of 
Mr. Alexandros Papagiannopoulos (President) 
Mr. Thomas Louziotis (Public & International Relations) 
Re: Conference on Religious Music of Mediterranean Countries 
  
Dear Sirs, 
 
Following the discussions we had with Mr. Thomas Louziotis in April 25, 2009 in Athens, based on a 
draft Program and basic information about the Conference on Religious Music of the Mediterranean 
Countries, we hereby inform you that Europa Cantat, European Federation of Young Choirs together 
with its Mediterranean Centre for Choral Music based in Barcelona is planning to support this event 
to be held in Greece and particularly in the Thessaly Conference Centre of the Metropolis of 
Demetriada at Volos from 6-8 October 2011. 
 
We are going to provide artistic consultancy and suggest internationally renowned specialists to make 
their presentations at this important Conference. We shall also co-operate with your delegation 
regarding the artistic presentation and live performances. Further, we shall advertise this event in all 
publications and other brochures of Europa Cantat as well as through the network of the 
Mediterranean Centre for Choral Music in Barcelona, in order to attract the interest of the interested 
parties. 
  
We are very glad for this collaboration and we encourage you to continue working in this field that 
upgrades the music and choral life in your country. 
  
 
For and on behalf of Europa Cantat 
 

 
 
Sonja Greiner 
Secretary General 
 

Hellenic Choirs Association 
9, Faneromenis Str. 
15561 Holargos, 
 Athens, Greece 


